Wednesday, June 19, 2013

The Pierce Public Schools Board of Education met for an Administration and Board Retreat at the High School conference room on Wednesday, June 19, 2013. The meeting was called to order at 6:33 p.m. by board president Ted Krienke. Present were board members Dan Unseld, Dave Lienemann, Jacque Collison, Robert Hoffmann, Kent Hanlin, and Ted Krienke. Also present were Superintendent Kendall Steffensen, Elementary Principal Adam Patrick, and High School Principal Mark Brahmer. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

The board discussed complying with PPACA-Obama Care, the budget, State Aid, property tax valuation and levy, Mr. Steffensen's salary, Mr. Brahmer's salary, non-certified staff salaries, and policy review. The board also would like to add updating the aging facilities and establishing grass at the elementary playground to their goals.

Collison made a motion and Unseld seconded to go into executive session at 8:44 p.m. to discuss personnel. Voting unanimous, motion carried. At 9:09 p.m. Hoffmann moved and Lienemann seconded a motion to come out of executive session. Voting unanimous, motion carried.

Lienemann moved to adjourn and Unseld seconded. Voting unanimous, motion carried. The meeting was adjourned at 10:03 p.m.

The next regular meeting of the Board of Education will be Monday, July 8, 2013 at 6:30 p.m. in the High School conference room. These meetings are open to the public. A current agenda is available at the Superintendent's office at the High School.

Robert Hoffmann, secretary Pierce Public Schools Board of Education, District 2 Pierce, Ne 68767